
 
 

Ref: BBFCB/BSE/2023-24                                                                    May 16, 2023 

 

To,  

 

BSE Ltd., 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

25th Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400001 

 

Sub:      Copy of order passed by Hon’ble Executive Director (‘ED’) of SEBI in the matter of 

National Spot Exchange Limited (NSEL) 

 

Dear Sir(s) / Ma’am(s), 

 

In continuation of our earlier letter dated May 15, 2023, we are enclosing herewith the copy of 

an order dated May 12, 2023 (bearing No. QJA/PR/MIRSD/DOP/26419/2023-24) passed by 

Hon’ble Executive Director (‘ED’) of SEBI in the matter of National Spot Exchange Limited 

(NSEL) cancelling Certificate of Registration (bearing No. INZ000087136) of the Company.  

 

This order will not have any impact on the activities carried out by the Company.  

 

The copy of the aforesaid order is also available on SEBI website and can be accessed at 

https://www.sebi.gov.in/enforcement/orders/may-2023/order-in-respect-of-bharat-bhushan-

finance-and-commodity-brokers-limited_71127.html 

 

This is for information to shareholders at large of the Company. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For and on behalf of 

Bharat Bhushan Finance & Commodity Brokers Ltd. 

 

 

 

Vaibhav Agrawal 

Company Secretary 

  

Encls: a/a 

https://www.sebi.gov.in/enforcement/orders/may-2023/order-in-respect-of-bharat-bhushan-finance-and-commodity-brokers-limited_71127.html
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